
Leonhardy 
Dept. of Antrho. 
U of I 
Moscow, Idaho 

Dear Frank: 

Dec. 16, 1984 

Alexander 

TAYLOR RAN 
Wildern~ss ResearchCH 

Un,versity of ldah~e~ter 

P.O. Box 1462 
LaGrande, Oregon 97850 

I am sending you the first draft of the habitat type paper. Look 
it over and comment where we may need to change it. I will hang 
on to the diskette untill any changes are made. You will notice 
that the Appendix A is not included, nor are the maps. I still 
have to clean up the descripitons and finish one more overlay, 
Appendix D. 

Sorry this is taking so long but I have been going through alot 
of changes here. We are not moving to Portland, but we have 
moved to LaGrande (note new address). I am planning to go to 
school full time next quarter, and I have taken a job as the 
outside salesman for a local computer store. I will primarily be 
selling to agricultural concerns. I have just obtained my own 
computer (a Kaypro 4) and have switched all th~ document work 
over to this machine. As ybu could probably f _igure out I am 
incredibly busy. · 

I figured that you should probably look at the main paper while I 
fool around with the descriptions. This paper has first priority 
for after hours work, so I plan to get it done soon. Again, 
thanks for the patience and get ready for more. 

By the way, is there one more paycheck coming? I have'nt seen 
one since the big batch came, but I think there is one more in 
the wings. I could use it, so see what you can do. 

Thanks, 
Bill Alexander 
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